
Friday, December 8, 2017 

 

TO:    Shawn O’Leary, City of Norman Public Works Director 

  Jeff Bryant, City of Norman Attorney 

 

FROM:  Property Owners on Debarr Avenue 

 

 

Mr. O’Leary and Mr. Bryant, 

Please accept this letter as an amendment to the signed petitions that you received on 

November 28, 2017 from the property owners of Debarr Avenue. After much discussion, the 

property owners would like to make the following amendments to the petitions: 

1. The name of the street be in accordance to other street names in the area, meaning the 

street name be called: Deans Row Avenue. 

 

2. The property owners will be responsible for the expenses associated with the name 

change, rather than the City of Norman, as listed in the original petition. We do ask that 

the City of Norman consider paying for the printing and installation of the street signs 

themselves. There are only two actual street signs that will need to change. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely,  

Property Owners on Debarr Avenue (Deans Row Avenue) 

 


